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The Social Action Committee is a very important committee as we should all be aware 
of how to better our community which in return will ensure we are bettering ourselves. 
We were engaged with the community in many different ways throughout the Sorority 
year by: 

● Rotating Women’s Shelter in December 
● Fair Housing Rally in San Jose ( Board of Supervisors)  
● The Black Joy Parade 
●  Meet the Candidates Forum  
● We Run Oakland: For Our Daughters ( Awareness for the Commercial 

Sexual Exploitation of Children)  
● March of Dimes Walk (Z-Hope) 
● Making Strides Walk  (Z-Hope) 

 
 
Thank you to Madam Basileus, Madam Third Anti Basileus and Soror Sanford for 
attending the ​Meet the Candidates Forum on Monday May 14​ at the AACSA.  Thank 
you to Madam Tamias for spreading the word via FB.Thank you to Soror Mebane for 
attending the ​We run Oakland: For Our Daughters on Saturday, June 9.  
  
During April’s Chapter Meeting we briefly discussed what stance should Xi Zeta Zeta 
have in the community under Social Action. A list is going around regarding areas of 
need within Santa Clara County and Alameda County, please mark your areas of 
interest order of 1st, 2nd and 3rd ,4th and 5th preferences​:  
#1- Voter Education, Registration and Mobilization (Mandate ) #2- Fair Housing 
#3- Human Sex Trafficking ( Commercial Sexual Exploitation of Children) #4 
Economic Justice #5 Justice System Reform # 6 Foster Care 
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Thank you to the few sorors who were able to complete and return the form.  This 
information will definitely be helpful to the incoming Committee Chair that is 
appointed by our incoming Basileus Soror Rodgers.  
 

 

It has truly been an honor serving as your Social Action Committee Chair for the past 2 

years! Let’s continue to Get Engaged and Stay Engaged! 

  

 ​“As Finer Women of Zeta, we have always stood for the right, rather than for the 

might. If we want to see change in our communities, we must be the change”.  

 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

  

Soror Kotarah Thompson 

First Anti Basileus, MIP Coordinator 

Social Action Committee Chair 
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